
Partially 

Confidential 

 Submission    
No 249 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO KOALA POPULATIONS AND HABITAT IN 

NEW SOUTH WALES 
 
 
 

Name: Name suppressed 

Date Received: 2 August 2019 

 

 



Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
I support the foundation of a Great National Koala Park that protects the remaining Koala 
populations.  
 
Many people are gravely concerned about excessive logging in State forests - in particular, the 
logging of trees to burn in order to generate electricity. 
 
 


